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Allen, Amber

From: Bill W 
Sent: Monday, December 12, 2022 4:30 PM
To: HPD Preservation
Cc: Norma Yancey; 
Subject: 3216 Glenview  HR-2022-168526

*** External Email - Exercise Caution *** 

Commissioners:  The Historic Review Committee of the Bryker Woods Neighborhood 
Association does NOT oppose this project.  (By way of information, our Neighborhood 
Association only votes to “oppose” or “not oppose;” we do not “support.”).. 
We commend the architect for planning a new, single-story construction which will “fit in” with 
the style and look of our National Register neighborhood.   We wish more architects were aware 
of our older Central Austin neighborhood when they begin their designs.  
 
Thank you for your consideration and support.    
 
 
Bill Woods 
Bryker Woods Neighborhood Association Historic Review Committee 
  
Bill Woods 
Greg Underwood, President 
Joyce Basciano 
Linda Godinez 
 

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution 
when clicking links or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please 

forward this email to cybersecurity@austintexas.gov. 




